
                       

         NATIONAL SERVICE SCHEME(NSS) 

 

Date:18.07.2025 

Venue: Near Ashram 

Organized by: NSS  

Subject: Report on the Environmental Initiative of Tree 

Plantation. 

 

Introduction: 

With the increasing need for environmental preservation and 

sustainability, tree plantation has become an essential activity to 

ensure ecological balance. In light of this, a Tree Plantation 

Drive was organized at Ashram, Amrita Vishwa Vidyapeetam on 

18.07.2025 with active participation from NSS volunteers and 

faculty members. The event aimed to raise awareness about the 

importance of trees and to promote a greener campus. 

 

 



                    

 

Event Overview: 

The plantation drive commenced at 2:18 PM in the presence of 

Mr. D. Venkataraman, who graced the occasion as the Chief 

Guest. His presence added prestige to the event and motivated 

the participants with his inspiring words on the importance of 

environmental responsibility. 

The event was meticulously coordinated and guided by Dr. 

Ilango Karuppasamy. His guidance ensured smooth planning, 

execution, and placement of the saplings in suitable locations 

across the campus. 

             

 



Under the esteemed banner of the National Service Scheme 

(NSS), a group of dedicated and enthusiastic student volunteers 

undertook a commendable tree plantation drive aimed at 

promoting environmental sustainability and ecological 

awareness. Demonstrating true spirit and teamwork, the 

volunteers successfully planted 16 healthy saplings within the 

campus premises. 

Every stage of the process — from digging the pits to 

positioning the saplings with care, and finally watering them 

to support early growth — was meticulously handled by the 

students, who were guided by the members of the local nursery. 

Conclusion: 

The Tree Plantation Drive at Ashram was more than just an 

event — it was a statement of intent to build a sustainable 

future through collective effort. With the active involvement of 

students and faculty, the institution took a strong step toward 

environmental responsibility. 

 

 



                        

 

 

                       

 

        

 

 


